
Congratulations to our new Reception Class 
Our new Reception children have enjoyed meeting up with all their classmates and have settled in 

beautifully during their first week together as a full class.  They already feel like an established 

part of our school family and I was impressed with how well they all joined in during assembly.  They 

should be very proud of themselves. We look forward to see them flourish over their next seven 

years with us.  

Reception ~ Meet the Teacher Sessions ~ 2.50pm ~ Wednesday 25th September 

Reception’s Meet the Teacher session will be held next week Wednesday ~ please come into the Re-

ception classroom via the green area. 

Staffing Update—Mrs Chandler 

Unfortunately Mrs Chandler had to have an unexpected operation last week. However, I am                        

delighted to say that she is recovering well and anticipates being back in school a week on Monday. 

In the meantime her days will continue to be covered by Mrs Culshaw, and Mrs Comerford. 

  

KWPS ~ YELLOW PAGESKWPS ~ YELLOW PAGES  

20th September 201920th September 2019  

Dates for the Diary ~ Y1 Class Assembly  

Thursday 17th October ~ 9.00am 
Year 1 would like to invite their family members to join them for a class assembly when they will 

share some of what they have been learning this term.  

`Thank you’ 
Thank you so much to one of our parents, Sarah Burndred who came in to talk to our Year 1 class 

about her role as a vet. The children thoroughly enjoyed it and have been putting into practise what 

they have learnt in their `vet` role play area .   

A number of our parents are farmers and we are grateful to Emma Gardner for donating lots of                 

apples and pears from her orchard to our school kitchen! 

Book Fair 
A huge thank you to everybody who supported our Book Fair last week . We have sold a record £865 

worth of books which entitled us to over £400 worth of books free of charge which we will be                   

using to supplement our home readers and library.  

Bug Club 
 

We have once again bought into Bug Club so there are books available online for all children from 

Year 1—Year 6. The link to this can be found on our website under Parents and Useful Resources. 

The password should be in your child’s reading record book but please let us know if your child has 

not got it. Please can you emphasise with your child the importance of answering the ‘bug’ questions 

carefully, by referring to the text when necessary, rather than just guessing, as these will help to 

develop their comprehension skills.  

Flu Vaccinations 
We have been notified that all children from R to Y6 are being given the option to have flu                         

vaccinations this year. These are administered by a quick spray up the nose and will take place in 

school on December 5th.  

A letter giving more details and a consent form has been sent home today. Please note that the               

vaccination cannot be administered without parental permission so if you do wish your children to re-

ceive it, the form needs to be returned to school by next Friday.  


